
 

 

 
Updated COVID Information 

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) is relaxing mask guidelines for fully 

vaccinated people. Based on current local and state guidelines a face mask or covering over 

both nose and mouth will continue to be required for all in-office O&R Utilities Employees 

Federal Credit Union visits. In addition, if you must visit the credit union, we continue to ask 

members to please call us for an appointment at 845-774-0831. Our hours of operation Monday 

thru Friday 8:00 AM - 3:30 PM. During this time, we remind members of our services such as 

mobile and online banking, ATMs (surcharge-free ALLPOINT & MoneyPass networks). 

We thank you for your continued patience.  

 

 

This page will be updated if new developments arise. 

 


